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Mark Russell
Environment Manager
Transport for NSW 
101 Miller Street 
North Sydney, NSW, 2060

VIA EMAIL: Mark.Russell@transport.nsw.gov

05/07/2021

Dear Mark, 

Western Harbour Tunnel and Warringah Freeway Upgrade Early Works (SSI 8863)
Construction Environmental Management Plan – ER Approval

I refer to the Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP), Revision 4 dated 8 June 2021,
which was approved by the Environmental Representative (ER) in accordance with Condition A27(i) of
SSI 8863.

I note that the ER has reviewed the CEMP and considers the amendments minor in nature and
consistent with the conditions of approval of SSI 8863. I also note that the CEMP was reviewed by
Transport for NSW and no issues were raised. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Scott Cooper at
scott.cooper@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Shelley Reed
Acting Team Leader
Infrastructure Management
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